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TO ALL OWNERS & RESIDENTS: Ref No. 20-03

CHINESE NEW YEAR

Please be informed that the Management office will be closed
from saturday; 

.25 January 2o2o to-Mond ay,27 January 2o2o inconjunction with the Lunar New Year of the Rat. The office wiilreopen as usual on Tuesday, 2g Janu ary 2O2O

we wish al! our owners and Residents Gong Xi Fa cai and
Happy Holidays.

Thank You.

f,{The Management. Date :24 January 2020

PERBADANAN PENGURUSAN KIARAMAS CENDANA( PTG/WP.20ll/2330) #
Irn\,r,r

10-G-03' Kiaramas cendana condominium, 10 Jalan Desa Kiara, Bukit Kiara, 50480 Kuala Lumpur.Tel: 03-6203 7768 Fax: 03-6203 7z69 ' - --'Er"ir, 
r..""ol""ojor"rilor"-


